
 
 

TOWN OF BELVILLE 
 

BELVILLE PLANNING BOARD 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DATE: WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2008 
 
TIME: 5:30 P.M. 
 
PLACE: BELVILLE TOWN HALL 
  497 OLD WATERFORD WAY, SUITE 205 
  BELVILLE, NC 28451  
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Belville Planning 
Board for the review and report upon Staff’s recommendation to rezone to R10 
(Residential), a portion of Parcel Identification Number 048CA017, located at 685 River 
Road and all of Parcel Identification Number 048CA018, located at 669 River Road, 
equaling 5.44 acres which were recently annexed into the Town’s corporate limits. 

 
Interested persons may appear at the hearing and comment on the proposed 

rezoning. 
 

Posted:  10/17/2008 
      ______________________________ 
      ATHINA WILLIAMS, DEPUTY TOWN CLERK      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    


